Scottish Fire and Rescue Services Leaflets/HFSV Postcards
A small number of postcards have now been distributed to Aberdeenshire and Moray community pharmacies to be used selectively and attached, preferably stapled the on outside, of prescription bags. The postcards are intended to provide information and contact details to elderly (60+) and vulnerable people within your communities, so that SFRS can provide valuable home safety information and possible home visits across Aberdeenshire and Moray areas. Home fire safety visits are a valuable initiative aimed at promoting fire prevention, risk reduction, and community safety, by engaging residents and providing them with fire and home safety awareness.
If you have not yet received the HFSV postcards, these may still be on the way to you. Please find an electronic version of the Leaflet/HFSV Postcard attached for information.

